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Mattias Brodin leaves as CFO for Catella
Mattias Brodin leaves his role as Chief Financial Officer (CFO) and member of the Group 
Management. The recruitment process to appoint a new CFO will start immediately. Michel 
Fischier, currently Head of Investor Relations and Group Communications, has today been 
appointed acting CFO during the recruitment period.

"During a time where Catella has focused its business and increased its profitability and growth, 
Mattias has contributed well in strengthening the Finance department. I want to thank him for his 
good work and wish him all the best in the future", says Christoffer Abramson, CEO and President 
of Catella.

For further information, please contact:

Michel Fischier
Acting CFO and Head of Investor Relations and Group Communications
+46-8-463 33 86
michel.fischier@catella.se

About Catella

Catella is a leading specialist in property investments and fund management, with operations in 12 
countries. The group has over EUR 13 billion in assets under management. Catella is listed on 
Nasdaq Stockholm in the Mid Cap segment. Read more at  .catella.com

Attachments

Mattias Brodin leaves as CFO for Catella

mailto:michel.fischier@catella.se
https://www.catella.com/en
https://storage.mfn.se/0b66261e-3350-4fa5-9e70-6a474ffe972d/mattias-brodin-leaves-as-cfo-for-catella.pdf

